
Village of Sheridan 

March 30, 2022 

Special Workshop Meeting  

 

A Special workshop meeting was held on the above date with the following members present: Tom 

Wehner, Jamie Skalic, Darin Naggs and Shelly Figgins. Mayor Strothman, Peggy Arneson, and Jeff Wilhelm 

were absent.  

 

Attorney Burton reviewed all questions on the new Statement of Economics form Village officials are 

required to file, assisting with what information was and was not expected to be disclosed. He answered 

questions pertaining to this.  

 

Clerk Grimwood would take any Economic Forms completed to LaSalle County to file for anyone present 

wishing her to.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Cathy Grimwood 

Village Clerk 


